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Our Ref:  MH/MJN 
 
6th March 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
 
You will be aware that the school had an OFSTED inspection on Tuesday 4th and 
Wednesday 5th March.  We will share the outcomes with you when the report has been 
published.  In the meantime, we would like to thank you for the many kind words of 
encouragement that have been sent in and for the overwhelmingly positive feedback 
received through OFSTED's Parent View.   
 
As they always are, our pupils were an absolute delight over the past two days: truly 
showing everything that we love about our learning community and demonstrating our 
values of Belief, Honesty and Aspiration to the utmost.   
 
To thank pupils for their efforts, Friday 7th March will be a non-uniform day.  Pupils will need 
to dress appropriately for the weather conditions.  No make-up, nail art or clothing items that 
pose and health and safety risk or risk of causing offence are permitted.  Please remind 
pupils that they will still need their lunch cards, bus passes and PE kits as appropriate. 
 
Thank you once again for your support, it is much appreciated. 
 

 
 
Mike Horton 
Deputy Headteacher 
Bredon Hill Academy 
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